
 
 

TOWN OF BARTONVILLE 
 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

CRIME CONTROL AND PREVENTION DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

Tuesday, May 29, 2018 
 

Board and Commissions Appreciation Reception 
2664 FM 407, Bartonville, TX  76226 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 
 
 

A quorum of the members of the Bartonville Town Council, Community Development 
Corporation, Board of Adjustment, Planning and Zoning Commission and Crime Control and 
Prevention District have all been invited to attend a Boards and Commissions Appreciation 
Reception.  It is possible that a quorum of the Town Council and each of the boards and 
commissions may be present.  This is not an official meeting and there will not be any 
consideration of Town business. 
 
 
 
I hereby certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum was posted on the Town Hall Bulletin 
Board on Wednesday the 23rd day of May 2018, at 12:35 p.m. 
 
 
 

_______________________________________ 
Tammy Dixon, TRMC, CMC, Town Secretary 

 


